CLERK OF THE COUNCIL
Dana Brown-Davis, C.M.C.

COUNTY COURTHOUSE

311 Grand Avenue, Suite #105
Bellingham, WA 98225

(360) 778-5010

January 11, 2023
Leah Wainman

2929 Northwest Ave
Bellingham, WA 98225

Dear Mrs. Wainman:

WHATCOM COUNTY COUNCIL

COUNCILMEMBERS
Barry Buchanan
Tyler Byrd

Todd Donovan

Ben Elenbaas

Carol Frazey

Kaylee Galloway
Kathy Kershner

On January 10, 2023, the Whatcom County Council appointed you to the Public Health
Advisory Board. I'd like to extend my congratulations, as well as my thanks. Your
interest in serving on the Advisory Board is much appreciated. Your term ends on

January 31, 2026.

Once again, thank you for your interest and your willingness to serve your County.

Sincerely,

—

| B
%uchanan

Council Chair

C: Dana Brown-Davis, Clerk of the Council
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